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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2012 4:14 PM
To: Leonard Niles
Cc: Vicki ZumBrunnen; Marc Cunningham
Subject: Re: RO0002483, Former Grand Auto, 4240 International Boulevard, Oakland 

Leonard, 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for the above referenced case is extended to February 
28, 2012. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Jan 9, 2012, at 3:56 PM, "Leonard Niles" <leonard@allwest1.com> wrote: 

Jerry, 

  

Due to further unexpected delays in obtaining a site access agreement from the current property 
owners to conduct the subsurface investigation at the former Grand Auto (current O’Reilly Auto) 
at 4240 International Blvd. in Oakland (ACEH case # RO0002483 and Geotracker Global ID # 
T06019705075), we were unable to perform the investigation field work activities until last 
Tuesday and Wednesday, January 4 and 5, 2012.  In your e-mail of October 19, 2011, you had 
approved our previous request to extend the subsurface investigation report submittal deadline to 
January 23, 2012.   

  

Since we do not expect the analytical results until late this week, and have a very heavy project 
workload, it is problematic whether we will be able to prepare and submit the subsurface 
investigation report by the January 23, 2012 deadline.  We request an additional extension of the 
report submittal deadline to February 28, 2012. 

  

Please call me if you have any questions, 

  

Thanks, 
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Len 

  

Leonard Niles, P.G., C.H.G. 

Senior Project Manager 

AllWest Environmental, Inc. 

530 Howard Street, Suite 300 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

(415) 391-2510 x109 

fax (415) 391-2008 

  


